
PUBLIC NOTICE 

DISCONTINUANCE OF FLUORIDATED WATER 

VILLAGE OF ALBION 

 

After reviewing various studies and multiple sources of information, the Village of Albion has decided to 

begin the process of eliminating the addition of fluoride into the drinking water supply, due to the 

number and severity of risks associated.  This document represents the initial notice to the public for an 

opportunity to be involved in the discussion and final decision pertaining to the process.  Information on 

the studies and research has been compiled into a slideshow presentation, which will be available at the 

Village of Albion Office. This presentation contains a history of fluoride, summaries of research papers 

and articles from health professionals and scientists explaining the benefits and risks of fluoride, and 

alternatives to fluoride.  The Orleans County Health Department has provided the village of Albion with 

the proper steps and procedures to initiate and finalize this process, which will also be available at the 

Village of Albion Office  

February 27, 2025 

Tracy A VanSkiver 

Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Albion  


